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Dear Candidate,
	Thank you for your interest in applying to become the Headteacher of Greenmead School.
Greenmead is a special school, caring for children with a range of disabilities and learning needs, based in Southfields in the London Borough of Wandsworth. The school has twice been rated Outstanding by Ofsted, most recently in December 2021. We are looking to replace our excellent Headteacher who has been with us for the last 6 years. Our aim is to find someone who can continue the highly effective work of our present Headteacher and develop it as necessary, working with an established and committed staff team. The successful candidate is likely to be an existing Headteacher looking for a new challenge or a Deputy Headteacher or senior teacher planning to make a move into Headship.
	We believe Greenmead is a supportive environment with committed governors alongside highly regarded staff.
	We hope this position may be of interest and look forward to hearing from you. If you would like to visit the school, please e-mail admin@greenmead.wandsworth.sch.uk. 





